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A total of 750 letters have been sent out to museums and rail attractions across the country.  Once 
again, this year, offering a discount to our members is a suggestion and not mandatory because of 
the on-going COVID situation and its effect on rail attractions.  A copy of the NRHS Membership 
Brochure is included in, every letter. The attractions are asked if they would like some brochures 
to display on-site, for visitors   Jon Baake distributes the extra brochures to the attractions.  The 
completed, “2022 Directory of Rail Attractions” will be distributed to members via e-mail and 
listed on the NRHS Web Site, prior to June 1, 2022.  Please contact me at:  
wesleyross@windstream.net if you have any questions or comments. 


